
 
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Mercury is not a normal contaminant in wrought aluminum alloys. Neither mercury nor 

its compounds are used in the manufacture of aluminum products at our facilities.   

 

Surveillance testing by an EPA certified lab found Mercury in aluminum products we 

manufactured to be at trace or nearly undetectable levels (<0.05 ppm or <0.000005% by 

weight).    

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kaiser Aluminum. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hong Xu, VP of Quality      

Kaiser Aluminum Fabricated Products, LLC     

 

 

 

 

 


